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IRRC 
Stop implementation of National Standards - IRRC # 2976 B2N0V-5 ffl!2-55 

I have reviewed the proposed changes to Chapter 4 Education Regulations and I respectfully request that you extend 
public comment on this IRRC item for at least another 30 days. This item is costly and questionable in its overall benefit, 
to say the least. I believe additional review by the people who will be most affected, we the Tax Payers of PA, is 
necessary. 

Thank you, 

Jack ie j jemenwau 
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